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Diocese of the Eastern United States – Anglican Church of 

America 

Letter from the Bishop:  

 

Dear Parish Family: 
Wishing everyone a very happy St. Patrick's month. I know that everyone is excited about our upcoming 
St. Patrick’s Day party on March 16th. And the Holy Eucharist to celebrate his feast day on Sunday the 
17th. St. Patrick, as everyone knows is patron Saint of Ireland and he is the patron Saint of  
our beloved church.  
The shamrock is a symbol of Christianity because St. Patrick used it as a teaching tool to instruct the 
Irish people on the Holy Trinity. I know that many people here in the USA seem to think that it is 
a symbol of Irish pubs. I look forward to seeing you all at the party and I hope that you will invite 
friends and family to enjoy the evening with us.   As always, we hope some of you can take the time to 
help prepare the veggies.   
I also want to thank everyone for the great success of our yard sale, which has raised $350. You all did 
very well.  And I certainly want to thank you all for an amazing, somewhat of a surprise, birthday 
celebration, your kindness was great beyond words. Bless you all everyone. 
We have installed security cameras around the church to protect against further break ins or trespassing. 
And we will pursue whatever is necessary to apprehend those responsible for the recent break in. 
 
Blessings, love and prayers to you and yours. 
 

Bishop John Vaughan 
 

Service Times 

 

Sunday  

8:00 AM Mass *St. Bridget’s Chapel 

10:00 AM Mass 

 

Wednesday  

Mass 6:30 PM  

 

Friday  

12:00 PM Mass 

*Anglican Rosary 1st Friday 11:30 AM 

 

Saturday 

5:30 PM   La Misa en Espanol (Spanish Mass) 
*St. Bridget’s Chapel 

 

Newsletter Deadline March 21st – Please contact Linda Simmen:  321-480-0927 or lsimmen@gmail.com  

Anglican Catholic Church 

St. Patrick’s Dinner Tickets available–  

Date:  Saturday March 16th.   

Tickets now on sale.  $15.00 Adults.  12 and under free.  

Please see any Vestry Member for tickets.  

The following items are needed for St. Patrick’s Dinner: 

• Help Setting up and decorating 

• Clean up 

• Paper plates, cups, napkins, and silverware 

• Water and soda 

• Desserts, potatoes, carrots, cabbage, and donations for corned beef.   Please see sign up board in 

parish hall or any vestry member.  


